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Wester Ross Fisheries Trust has received an award from the Highland
Council in recognition of the educational projects that the Trust
undertakes in both primary and secondary schools in Wester Ross.

Dr Lorna Brown, the biologist who leads the project, says “l am delighted that
the Trust has received this award. It should be noted that while the award
recognises the value of these educational projects, their success is due, in
no small part, to the total co-operation of all the participating schools’ staff,
the enthusiasm of all the pupils and the committed assistance of parents and
volunteer helpers - without all of these the award would not have been
achieved.”

Wester Ross Fisheries Trust would like to thank the participating schools, all
the teachers, pupils, parents and helpers involved with these projects and, in
particular, Dr Lorna Brown who so ably leads these projects.

Wester Ross Fisheries Trust, both currently and over the past years, has
received grant funding for these projects from RAFTS, the Scottish
Government, the Crown Estate, Scottish Natural Heritage, the Robertson
Trust and the Royal Society and it should be recorded that without their
financial help these projects would not have been possible.

The Trust hopes that both primary and secondary pupils in Wester Ross will
continue to benefit from and enjoy these projects into the foreseeable future.
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